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I am in the adjoining block (26 Well Walk) and object strongly to this development on the following basis:
The area is a conservation area and to substantially change the exterior roof of a block to this extent is out of
character with the area. This is simply seeking to improve the landholder value at the cost of this very special
area.

This will be visually seen from the surrounding area and change the nature of the building.

Placing additional lighting below the parapet and exterior will increase the light pollution in the area
substantially. Light pollution will also be increased by the additional building.

There will be additional noise and pollution from the building. This building is extensive and will create
substantial disturbance for an extended period of time with limited space and access for moving building
materials as well as storing them.

Additional entertaining/living space on roof is going to allow more people and thus more noise and disturbance
to our terrace.

The Upper Flat on 26 Well Walk only had one neighbour, on extending the works on roof this will mean
another neighbour is built out.

The proposed extension is simply extending space for an existing flat in an already over built area.
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